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Major Concerns

The US has the following major concerns about the second CD to ISO/IEC 2375.  This document includes detailed comments to help resolve these concerns.

1. Clarify Registration Procedures.

Clauses 13, 14 and 15 were modified as a result of the WG 3 ad hoc meeting to resolve issues with the first CD of ISO/IEC 2375.  The US is concerned that the updates make the procedure unnecessarily complex and difficult to understand.  The US, therefore, recommends that these clauses be reorganized.  In Annex B, the US proposes replacement text for these clauses.  The proposed text also incorporates detailed recommendations appearing in the body of this document.

2. Consider Bruce Paterson’s Comments.

Bruce Paterson sent both technical and editorial comments to Michael Everson and Edwin Hart.  The US endorses the technical and editorial concerns raised by Bruce Paterson in Annex A.  However, the US requests a different resolution for a few of his concerns.  The US recommendations are enclosed in square brackets.

3. Change the Emphasis for the Role of the RA-JAC.

In this second CD of ISO/IEC 2375, the RA-JAC will assume a new role of validating any optional mappings to ISO/IEC 10646.  The US is concerned that the current text overemphasizes this role over the RA-JAC’s traditional role as advisor to the Registration Authority and mediator.  In addition, the second CD to ISO/IEC 2375 incorrectly states that the RA-JAC has ultimate authority over the mapping tables but WG 3 decided that the Registration Authority has this authority when WG 3 accepted document WG 3, N511. 

4. Caution Implementers of Mapping Tables about Combining Sequences.

The US is concerned that implementers be aware that the location of the base character in a combining sequence varies in different code standards, and therefore, conversion software may need to relocate the base character relative to the combining characters in a combining sequence. 

5. Reorganize the Subclauses of Clause 18.

Clause 18 was revised to respond to the issue of adding a mapping to an existing registration by adding clause 18.2.  The first three clauses (18.2.1, 18.2.2, 18.2.3) deal with the responsibilities of the Sponsoring Authority and therefore should be moved to clause 10.  In addition, the US requests additional steps to match clause 15 to complete the process.

Request to Registration Authority

When the RA starts adding mappings to ISO/IEC 10646, the RA may want to add a pointer to the Unicode Consortium website (http://www.unicode.org) where the Unicode Consortium has published many mapping tables.

